
Physical Education Requirements 

 

All students in grades Kindergarten through fifth grade are required 

to wear athletic sneakers during Physical Education classes.  There will 

no longer be sneakers available in the nurse’s office for students to 

borrow.  Below are examples of safe athletic sneakers. 

    

Converse, sneaker sandals, hiking boots, and slip-ons are not 

appropriate footwear for physical education.  Thank you very much!! 

Miss Jackson and Mrs. Almy 

 


